1 de abril, 2015
Circular especial
*CORRECTED*

Estimada membresia,

iBuenos dias! En esta circular especial repetiremos un comunicado urgente de
nuestra presidenta, Sarah Misemer, que contiene informacién acerca de las
proximas elecciones de la AILCFH y la busqueda de posibles sedes para el préoximo
congreso de la Asociacidn. Pronto recibirdn una copia de la circular
regular/mensual.

Saludos cordiales,

Maria DiFrancesco, Secretaria, AILCFH
Associate Professor, Spanish

Modern Languages and Literatures
953 Danby Road

Ithaca, NY 14850
mdifrancesco@ithaca.edu
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Comunicado importante de Sarah Misemer, Presidenta, AILCFH, a la
membresia

Dear Members:

The Executive Board of the AILCFH has received numerous questions about the
Association’s 2015 elections and the terms of service for each position.
Consequently, we would like to take this opportunity to clarify a number of details
for our members.

First, there are two positions open in the April 2015 elections: President (who will
serve 2 years as President, and 2 years ex-oficio) and Vice-President (who will serve
2 years as Vice-President, 2 years as President, and 2 years ex-oficio). This

year’s elections are slightly different than in past years because the Association’s
current President (Sarah Misemer) has been serving as both Vice President and
President since last summer. This occurred because Jessica Folkart, who had been
President, had to resign from the position for personal reasons.



Second, because of the unusual circumstances and confusion regarding these
upcoming elections, we are extending the date for receiving candidates for one more
month to April 15th, 2015. Terms of the positions are as follows:

* President (serves 2 years as President, 2 years ex-oficio)
* Vice President (2 years as Vice-President, 2 years as President, 2 years ex-
oficio)

If you are interested in running for one of these positions, please see the following
circular for more information:

http://ailcth.echapters.com/newsletter.php?uid=&nid=184

Third, although we have received some inquiries, we have not received any
proposals from members who would like to host the 2016 AILCFH conference. As
such, please talk to and encourage your colleagues to apply. The date for submitting
proposals is quickly approaching (April 1). Please send proposals to Maria
DiFrancesco, Secretary, mdifrancesco@ithaca.edu.

Thank you,

Sarah Misemer



